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Dear partners,

The time to prepare the new academic year for Erasmus students is approaching. 

In order to provide them with information prior to their arrival to Murcia, we have posted relevant information for Erasmus students from your university on our website: https://erasmus.um.es 

Please ask them to pay special attention to the deadlines for sending us the documents, as well as to the information regarding accommodation.

DEADLINES: 

· Full year and first semester students: June 30 2010
· Second semester students: November 30 2010
· Accommodation deadline: July 31 2010
IMPORTANT: We will not accept applications after these deadlines.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ERASMUS STUDENTS-FACULTY OF MEDICINE. Information for academic year 2010/11 will be available from middle-April. In the meantime, please check the 2009/10 information:

The Faculty of Medicine of the University of Murcia has its own process for admission. These are the steps to follow:

1. Read the Fact sheet for International students (http://www.um.es/medicina/internacionales/fact-sheet-international-students.pdf).

2. Send application to srimedic@um.es before May 20, 2009

3. Approved applications will be notified before June 30, 2009.

4. Once the application has been accepted, the student should register at http://erasmus.um.es 

We ask you to provide this information to the students who will be coming to study here in the next academic year as soon as possible. This way, we will be able to arrange administrative matters before their arrival.

We remind you that we are obliged to respect the area flows established in our bilateral agreements. You must take into consideration that the structure created by these bilateral agreements enables us to assign an academic Erasmus tutor from the Department which supports the agreement for each of the different exchanges, This tutor will be responsible for all academic matters.

We will not be able to appoint a tutor for your students if they do not come from the areas stipulated in our bilateral agreements. Of course, we are flexible and students can enrol in any extra subjects they wish within the main subject area.

Finally, taking into account our previous experiences, we advise all partners to be aware of the importance of having a sufficient level of Spanish language.

Do not hesitate to contact us by telephone, fax or e-mail if you have any questions. Please remember that our offices will remain closed on August 2010 for the holiday period. 

Best regards from the International Relations Office of the University of Murcia.
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